
The Ascension of the Lord   

June 2, 2019 

   

 

 

STAFF:   Rev. Fr Thad Rudd, Priest 

                email: frrudd@gmail.com 

                Cell 706 969-8118 

 

                Rev. Mr. Greg Ollick, Deacon 

                email: gregollick@aol.com 

                cell: 404 918-7472 

 

                Christa O’Barr, Executive Assistant 

                Office: 706 886-2819 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacramental Emergency: 706 969-8118                                                        

Baptism & Matrimony: Contact Fr. Rudd 

Sacrament of Penance: Wed. 5:30pm-6:30pm 

                                          (or by appointment) 

St Mary’s Catholic Church 
231 Rothell Road Ext. Toccoa Ga 30577   email: stmarystoccoa@gmail.com 

Website: www.stmarystoccoa.org 

                                      FaceBook: stmarystoccoa 

Church Office Hours 

Tues: 10am-2pm 

Wed:  1pm-5pm 

Fri:     10am-1pm 

Removals 

Pruning 

Cabling/ Bracing 

Planting 

Tree Risk Assessments 

FREE Estimates  

(Next to 1st Franklin Financial) 

mailto:gregollick@aol.com


          Mass times and Intentions     

  

TUE: 6/4 9:00 am   

WED:6/5 6:00 pm  

SAT: 6/8 5:00 pm People of the parish 

SUN: 6/9 8:30 am  Diane Farmer (D) 

  ~given by Ray Hopper 

  

Carl Dowell, Joe Franzmathes, Skip Studley, 
Max Biester, Laura Barnett, Nan Lunn, 
Lore Schnell, June Webb, Barbara Watson, 
Brenda McKevlin, & Annabeth Lewis. 
   

Please keep the following 

people in your prayers:  

If you want to submit an individual for Prayer 

Intentions, please contact Christa (706-886-

2819). Update Christa at least every four weeks 

if you wish to continue with community prayers.  

Additionally, Rita Nash is continuing her ‘prayer 

intentions’ email blasts regarding parishioners 

suddenly taken ill and/or hospitalized. Contact 

Rita via email (gordie123@windstream.net)  

         Parish Ministries 

Finance Committee: 

   Bob Defenbaugh 706 886-8950                              

Ladies of St Mary’s: Stephanie Cor 

tellino 404 353-0475 

Religious Education:  

   Sharon Cook      706 297-8344 

   Jessica Burger   1 904-219-1129 

Knights of Columbus; 

   Richard Chalk 706-963-0050 

Maintenance Committee: Larry Barbour 706 244-
1410 

Bulletin Editor: Christa O’Barr 706 886-2819 

  stmarystoccoa@gmail.com 

Multi-purpose Building Committee: 

  Steve Dessauer     706 201-1185 

Extraordinary Ministers/Lectors Coordinator: 

  Deanna Holmer 706 297-7493 

Offertory Tabulators (Counters): 

  For information call 706-886-2819 

(Additional info on ALL ministries can be found     
on our website.) 

General Offertory/Contributions 

  Week of:  May 26, 2019  

     Weekly budget          $2,300.00                                                                                                                                                                                        

     Weekly Offertory       $2,278.50                           

                                                        (-$21.50) 

 

2nd collection last week: Building Fund. $27,377 

2nd collection next week:  

 

       Thank-you for your contributions! 

 

This week’s counters are: Nancy Williamson, Bill 

King & Jim Donnelly 

Would you like to have your birthday;                                          

anniversary or other celebratory event    

announced by  WNEG radio/Connie Gaines 

on the day of your event? What a great way 

to start your special day and promote St 

Mary's. Your special day will be listed under 'St Mary's 

Catholic Church'. The signup sheet is in the narthex. 

Questions? Contact Gary Cortellino,  678 360-2545  

or garycortel@aol.com 

NEEDED ï YOUR TIME AND TALENT 
Counters are needed to help count the weekly 

parish donations.  Training will be provided and 

time needed will involve approximately one 2-3 

hour block of time per month. Talents required 

are abilities to count money and maintain confi-

dentiality.  If you may be interested, want to 

inquire further or volunteer, please contact Nan-

cy Williamson at (706) 886-9554 or leave your 

contact information with the parish office.   

   RUDD’S ASCENDING RAMBLINGS 

So many things to celebrate; last week it 

was a memorial of people past who died that we 

might be free. This week we celebrate the ascen-

sion of someone who promises by his death, life 

everlasting. So great to live in this life, so strange 

that so many want to change it. Is it that we have 

become so complacent that we allow buffoons to 

be elected to congress? And what about our 

church?  Truly we have become just comfort 

food for all. What has happened to our Christian 

dignity? 

This past week, my Baptist brother, 

Franklin Graham ask all Christian people to pray 

for our president. I can’t say that because some 

entitled person would write the bishop and com-

plain and I would get fired. Wait a minute, I’m 

retired and besides I like our president. Don’t 

know how he keeps is hair in place, but unlike 

me, he has hair. Not being a barber I have little 

interest in hair, but I do like his policies. As a 

Catholic Christian, he does offer me some hope 

for a future. So Franklin, I pray. 

The Ladies of St. Mary would like to 

thank the parish for their continued support.  We 

had many successful events this year:  our Bake 

Sale, the Chili Dinner, and the St. Patrick’s Day Din-

ner.  We assisted with many parish activities such as 

Gaudete Sunday and the First Communion Break-

fast.  This year we will be donating $200 to Toccoa 

Life to support their efforts in our community as 

well as $1000 toward our new building.  Our 

meetings will begin again in the September and we 

are looking for new members and exploring the pos-

sibility of an evening meeting.  We are also in need 

of a President for next year.  Look for more infor-

mation in the bulletin in the fall.  Thank you!  
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 In both the first reading and the Gospel we are told about Christ’s 
glorious ascension into heaven. Paul’s letter to the Ephesians reminds us 
that Christ has been seated at God’s right hand in heaven, above every 
choir of angels. There might be a temptation to stay at an awed distance 
from Jesus Christ. However, the tone of today’s readings is far from that 
temptation. The tone is exultant and the message is urgent. We are to be 
his witnesses, and the Gospel describes the first witnesses this way: “[W]ith 
great joy . . . they were continually in the temple praising God” (Luke 
24:53). 

 How can we continually praise God? The answer can be found in 
the second reading, in which Paul prays that God will give us a “Spirit of 
wisdom and revelation” in order to know Christ clearly (Ephesians 1:17). 
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